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AH/DM                             20th June 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

I am delighted to inform you that as part of our end of school celebrations we have arranged a Y6 

Social Afternoon on Friday 14th July 2023. The celebration will take place at school after our Leavers’ 

Mass at Blessed Sacrament Church, which families are welcome to attend. School have already 

contributed a significant amount of money towards the evening and we would ask for a contribution 

of £10.00 per child towards the treats and keepsakes of what we hope will be a memorable day. 

There will be food and entertainment provided during the afternoon: a DJ, photo booth, inflatables 

and a rodeo bull, so we would therefore request that the children come suitably dressed to enjoy the 

afternoon. Please note that children must attend school in their full school uniform for mass in the 

morning and bring a change of, appropriate to the activities, clothes and footwear for the celebration 

which will follow. All entertainment is provided by a third party.  

Again this year, Mass will be held at Blessed Sacrament Church at 10am on the morning of Friday 14th 

July 2023. You are invited to celebrate with us, but can we ask you are seated for 9:45am. We would 

love to see as many faces as possible to give the children all of the support they deserve as they begin 

their next adventure. 

We are very excited to celebrate our Y6 and look forward to a wonderful day for our Y6 leavers to 

make some final special memories with their friends and staff who have supported them throughout 

their primary career. Please complete the Google Form https://forms.gle/htGVeikEoj3oD1gY9 to 

confirm that you have discussed appropriate and safe behaviour with your child(ren) whilst using the 

above activities and to indicate your contribution to the afternoon. 

We look forward to seeing you at Blessed Sacrament Church at 9:45am on Friday 14th July. 

Please remember, all monies MUST be paid to school online via Sims Pay 360.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

C Davey  A Hagan 
 
 
Mr C .Davey                 Mrs A. Hagan 
Executive Headteacher  Phase 3 Leader                                                                                  
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